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Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

It is nice to note that your long years of 
effort are finally being recognized. I would much 
enjoy being at the American Museum to see you demon~ 
strate yo1111r superlative skill. I hope that I get a 
chance to watch you make further films of your work. 
My heartiest congratulations. 

Yours very truly, 

JAH/j 


